ADDENDUM NO. 1
Bid No. 2025-03
High School Softball Field Fencing Project
Date: October 1, 2025
[bookmark: _GoBack]This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original Bid Documents as described below. All provisions of the original Bid Documents remain in full force and effect except as specifically modified herein. Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Proposal Form.
1. Bid Deadline Change
The bid submission deadline is changed from October 3, 2025 to October 7, 2025 at the same time and location indicated in the original bid documents.
2. Contractor License Requirement
The contractor license requirement is revised. Bidders must possess a valid California Contractor’s License Class B (General Building) or Class C-13 (Fencing) at the time of bid submission and throughout the project.
3. Backstop Footing Details
Backstop footing details have been added to the project documents. These details are included as Attachment A to this Addendum. All bidders must incorporate these footing details into their bids and construction approach.

Original Project Scope (unchanged except as noted above)
The successful bidder shall construct fencing for the High School Softball Field in accordance with the provided drawings, including all modifications and revisions indicated on the accompanying comments sheet. The project shall include the installation of backstop fencing, side fencing, and outfield fencing. Work shall encompass all labor, materials, equipment, and services necessary to complete the project in full compliance with the specifications and standards outlined in the bid documents.

Questions regarding this process may be directed to Jorge Munoz at 760-572-0222 or jmunoz@spvusd.org.
